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November 28, 2022 
 
 
 
Greetings,  
 
I hope you all had a restful Thanksgiving Break, and are gearing up for Finals Week!  
 
We are already, quickly approaching Winter Break. Break will begin Saturday, December 10, 
2022 until Sunday, January 8, 2023. If you are needing to stay on campus over break please full 
out the Winter Break Housing Request Form by Friday, December 9 at 12:00 PM.  
 
As a reminder, dining services will not be available over break, and campus will be dry.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions! 
 
Office of Residence Life 
 
O: (607) 735-1821 
reslife@elmira.edu  
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